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25 September 2012 
 
 
 
Tony Coolidge, 
ATAYAL Organisation, 
900 E Pecan Street, 
Suite 300, 
PMB 104, 
Pflugerville,  
TX 78660. 
 
 
Tēna koe Tony, 
 
We will be delighted to accept your invitation to have six students and two staff 
members participate in your Tap Root Cultural Exchange Program.  We will arrange 
their travel to and from Taiwan from 3-17 December 2013.  Once again, thank you very 
much for your hard work in organising the sponsorship and events whilst in Taiwan. 
 
If you could let us know in more detail the kinds of footage you would like the students 
record before their trip, we can provide equipment and support for their filming. Also, 
we need copies of the waivers and release forms you would like signed for the footage. 
 
As always, we look forward to hearing from you and the further development of the 
relationship between Te Ara Poutama and the Tap Root Exchange Program.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
DR PARE KEIHA 
TUMUAKI (Dean) 
Te Ara Poutama 
Faculty of Māori Development 
Pro Vice Chancellor Māori Advancement 
Pro Vice Chancellor Learning and Teaching 
 


